
Sacramental News: The Sacrament of Confirmation. 

On Saturday 9th September, our Confirmates received the long-awaited Sacrament of 

Confirmation. The Mass was officiated by Bishop Terry Brady and our very own Father 

Casey. 49 young people stood before Our Lord to be sealed with the Holy spirit and came 

from the Mass as complete members of the Catholic Church. 

There was an abundant of faith formation each Confirmate received including a Reflection 

Day. The evening was met with reverence to the view of a proud parish.  

A big thank you to all the members of the Sacramental Team, Acolytes, Eucharistic Ministers, 

Altar Servers, Wardens, Choir and the Schools for their part in this wonderous event.  

We look forward to next year’s Sacraments. The enrolment forms will be available for the 

Sacraments of Reconciliation, Holy Communion and Confirmation will be available by early 

December and due in January 2024. 

 

            

       


